October 24, 2019
Brandi Rosselli

Mackin Engineering Company

RIDC Park West

117 Industry Drive

Pittsburgh, PA 15275

Dear Ms. Rosselli:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated further communication with other consultants. However, and if we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with one of the firms, we may contact you in the near future.
We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your submittal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.







Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

October 24, 2019
Charnelle Hicks

CHPlanning Ltd. 

1520 Locust Street

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Dear Ms. Hicks:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated further communication with other consultants. However, and if we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with one of the firms, we may contact you in the near future.

We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your submittal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.








Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

October 24, 2019

Nichole Mendinsky
Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc.

474 Windmere Drive, Suite 100

State College, PA 16801

Dear Ms. Mendinsky:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated further communication with other consultants. However, and if we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with one of the firms, we may contact you in the near future.

We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your submittal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.








Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

October 24, 2019

Charlie Schmehl
Urban Research & Development Corporation

28 West Broad Street

Bethlehem, PA 18018

Dear Mr. Schmehl:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated further communication with other consultants. However, and if we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with one of the firms, we may contact you in the near future.

We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your submittal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.








Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

November 5, 2019

Andrew JG Schwartz

Environmental Planning & Design, LLC

100 Ross Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15206

Dear Mr. Schwartz:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated negotiations with The EADS Group. If we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with this consultant, we may contact you in the near future.

We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your presentation and proposal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.








Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

November 5, 2019

Michelle Brummer

Gannett Fleming

P.O. Box 67100

Harrisburg, PA 17106

Dear Ms. Brummer:


Thank you very much for presenting your firm’s qualifications for comprehensive planning services for the City of Lock Haven’s Comprehensive Plan Update. 


We regret that we are not able to consider your firm at this time. We have initiated negotiations with The EADS Group. If we are not able to negotiate an acceptable scope of work and cost proposal with this consultant, we may contact you in the near future.

We recognize the considerable time and effort involved in preparing your presentation and proposal and we greatly appreciate your interest. We will keep your qualifications on file for at least a one-year period and we will additionally keep you on our list to receive any future qualification or proposal requests for projects within the City of Lock Haven.








Sincerely,








Abigail Roberts








Planner & Development Coordinator

